
From: Robin Morley [mailto:rsmorley55@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2016 9:13 PM 
To: Robin Morley 
Subject: ACSC February E-Notes 
 
Dear ACSC Presidents, 
 
I hope this finds each of you doing well. We are all still busy planning the year and 
looking forward to upcoming shag events. The Winter Workshop was such fun and I 
hope you took lots of enthusiasm, information and positive energy back to your club. 
Let's all  start making plans for the Summer Workshop hosted by Palmetto Shag Club in 
Columbia, SC. 
 
A note below from Palmetto Shag Club President, Susan Martin. 
 
Shag Club Presidents, 
  
The 2016 ACSC Summer Workshop/Southern Comfort XIX is scheduled for July 8 – 10, 
2016 in Columbia, S.C.  
This is going to be a Great party and a Great Workshop for the Association. 
DJ's: Buck Crumpton, Billy Waldrep, Billy Fanning, Skip Mallios, Rodney Still, John 
Fletcher. 
Dance Instructors: Charlie Womble and Jackie McGee and Brenda Taylor  
Hospitality Suite: 3 hrs on Friday and 3 hrs on Saturday - includes Food, Open Bar, 
Music and Dancing. It is over 3,000 sq ft so it provides a wonderful place to catch up 
with friends. 
Ballroom: 10,000 sq ft Ballroom - Large Professional Dance Floor. 
 

Our sales are going much quicker than I had expected, so don’t delay in getting yourself 
set up for this great party. The cost of the party is $75 per person.  We have 
commitments for about 350 attendees and 157 or our 200 host hotel rooms have 
already been reserved.  We will need to stop registrations at 500 to ensure that all of 
our guests can be provided with seats in the Ballroom.  We will provide some overflow 
options for hotel rooms. 
I wanted to make sure that as officers of an Association Shag Club you have the 
information necessary to ensure that you can get into the Party and the Hotel.  We look 
forward to having a Great Party and a Wonderful Workshop for the Association.  The 
attached Flyer provides the information that you will need to sign up for this event. 
  
Susan Martin 
 
 
Club Information: 
  
Communication is very important to the success of any organization. We ask that if your 
club information changes please go the website www.shagdance.com and click on 
ACSC, you will see UPDATE YOUR CLUB INFO in big blue letters please follow the 



instructions, this is a sure way of keeping your club info current and correct. We depend 
on this information to be accurate in order to make our communication with you 
successful. 
 
SOS Cards: Second Deadline April 1, 2016 
  
SOS cards were distributed at Fall SOS during our ACSC meeting. It is imperative that 
you meet the deadlines and follow the instructions that were in your packets: 
  
The shag club will record all data for the cards sold and will forward the data to Wanda 
Cavin, SOS Secretary-134 Venus Lane- Mooresville NC 28117 or you may scan and 
email to wbcavin@gmail.com.  
  
The selling shag club will write and send a club check made payable to SOS -P .O. Box 
4456 - North Myrtle Beach, SC 29597. 
  
SOS Cruise:  
  
SOS Cruise at Sea III was a complete success. This was a great time with 322 
shaggers on board. We certainly shared the Carolina Shag on the Seas! Attached is the 
SOS at Sea IV flyer. We would love to have you come join us!  
  
In closing, We know this is a lot of information but we do ask that you share this 
information with your board members, membership if you wish, committee chairs etc.. It 
sometimes can make your job as president just a little easier. 
  
Our best, 
  
The ACSC Board Team 
  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy 
  
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found 
on www.shagdance.com. We all proudly serve you and if you have questions or 
concerns we are always available. 
 


